was lost in the North Sca 1n,956amhb
The Speclal Survey No.S was eamplstea at ﬁautnamptan
between 30th Oqtaber and the 30th November, 1935 with tnu

exception of the examinatlon in drydock and the testing of the

after peak tankQ The survey Wwas completed at Hull on 2nd
December, 1933.

The Annual Survey for freeboard was held at Southsmpton
on the 30th October, 1933 when the Surveyor reported that the
survey had been completed to hils satlisfaection and that there
were”nc alterations:q

It is therefore submitted that a copy of the Board's
letter be sent to the Southampton Surveyors snd they be
requested to suoply answers as far as they are able to the
gquestions asked by the Board, includling the question of the
wood bulkhead forward of the f@{e end of the well hatchiway.

For the Surveyors guldance they mlght be informed

sgard to the Board's guestions as followsi-

(1) According to the pumping plan the answer should

(2) Air pipes were reported to be 1'at 4" and
2 st 13", 24" high with snifting holes in top of bend,
and fitted with efficient means of closing.

{4) Freeing ports were reported to be fitted with
hinged plate shutters.

(5) Lashings were reported to be provided in
agcordance with rules.

With regard to the woed transverse bulkhead forward
of the hatechway in thé well, 1t would avpaar that s wood
longitudlinal middle 1line bulkheard was fitted in thia pasition

wlhien the vessel was bullt, but *|




